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Sent: Saturday, October 12, 2002 5:29 PM 
To: Administrator Wright 
Subject: Adopt the Clean Energy Proposal 
 
 
October 12, 2002 
 
Stephen Wright 
Administrator and Chief Executive Officer 
Bonneville Power Administration 
PO Box 12999 
Portland, OR 97208 
 
Dear Administrator Wright, 
 
The Bonneville Power Administration has a tremendous opportunity 
to lead the Northwest by crafting an energy plan that will protect 
business, workers, consumers and the environment. I therefore 
urge you to adopt the "Clean Energy Proposal" approach to BPA 
service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Morgan 
Missoula, MT.  59803. 
 


